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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION |
631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

MAR 3 | 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Taylor, Director
Division of Reactor Programs, IE

< Edson G. Case, Deputy Director, NRR

FROM: Eldon J. Brunner, Technical Assistant
Division of Project and Resident Programs
SUBJECT: INPO EVALUATION REPORT - James A. FitzPatrick

Transmitted herewith is a copy of the INPO report for FitzPatrick.
The site evaluation was conducted during the weeks of October 4 and 11, 1982.

Technical Assistant
Enclosure: As Stated
cc w/enclosure:

T. Martin, RI
DPRP Directors, Regions II, III, IV, V

cc w/o enclosure:

Sr. Resident Inspector
Section Chief
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